Prior, Eva

Subject:

FW: Traffic Safety Committee delegation

From: Jennifer Yamagata

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 1:06 PM

To: Prior, Eva

Subject: Re: Traffic Safety Committee delegation

Hi Eva,

Thank you for fitting me into this evening's agenda. I would like to speak to the committee regarding the ongoing excessive speeding in the Maple Grove Park zone of the 9100 Block of Forest Grove Drive. If there is anything else you need to know, please get back to me and hopefully I can provide this information to you.

Best,

Jenny Yamagata

#16 – 9151 Forest Grove Burnaby